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ARTIST HOUSE, INC.
4077 CRYSTAL DRIVE

BEULAH, MICHIGAN USA 49617

CONTRACTOR AGREEMENT

Picture Title: Tentatively entitled “DOG”

Individual Name: ___________________________________

National ID(USA SS#): ___________________________________

Individual's Address: ___________________________________

Individual's Phone: ___________________________________

Position: Rotoscope and visual effects artist

Screen Credit: Visual effects artist

Compensation: By bid

Date(s): May 7 – June 7, 2012

1. SERVICES: Artist House, Inc. (“Production Company”) hereby engages the 
individual whose name is set forth above as an independent contractor 
(“Contractor”), and Contractor hereby accepts such engagement, to serve in 
the position set forth above in connection with the motion picture 
currently entitled “Daughter of God”. Contractor shall obtain or shall 
assist Production Company to obtain all necessary passports, visas, labor 
permits and any other documents if required by any governmental agency to 
allow Contractor to render services hereunder.

2.CONSIDERATION: In full consideration for the complete and timely 
performance of his/her services, and provided that Contractor is not in 
default hereunder, Production Company agrees to pay Contractor total amount 
set forth above. The above payment to Contractor hereunder shall be deemed 
to be equitable and inclusive remuneration for all services rendered by 
Contractor in connection with the Picture and paid by way of a complete 
buy-out of all rights granted to Production Company hereunder and no 
further sums shall be payable to Contractor by Production Company by reason 
of the exploitation of the Picture and all results and proceeds of 
Contractor’s services hereunder in any and all media throughout the 
universe in perpetuity.
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3. COPYRIGHT: All copyrights and all other rights, title and interest in 
and to the proceeds of all of Contractor’s services shall be owned 
exclusively by Production Company, and Contractor’s services and the 
results and proceeds thereof were specifically ordered and commissioned by 
Production Company as part of an audiovisual work and constitute a work 
made-for-hire for copyright purposes. In the event such proceeds are not 
deemed work made for hire, Contractor hereby grants and assigns to 
Production Company the exclusive rights, including copyright in and to all 
such proceeds. Production Company shall have the perpetual and universal 
right to exploit the results and proceeds of Contractor’s services 
hereunder in any and all media now existing of hereafter devised, by any 
present or future methods or means of transmission and presentation, 
including without limitation, film (theatrical or festivals), television 
(cable, network, or pay per view), video (VHS, DVD, or any other possible 
video format that may exist presently or in the future), internet (anywhere 
on the internet in any type of file format or compression that exists 
presently or in the future), art gallery, museum gallery, or other type of 
exhibition (in the form of film projection, video projection, still 
photography in exhibition form, posters, brochures or any other possible 
form a gallery may choose to exhibit the Picture), as a book, in the form 
of stills, and in juxtaposition with text.

4. USE OF NAME AND LIKENESS: Contractor agrees that Production Company 
shall have the right, but not the obligation, to use his/her name, voice 
and likeness, in and in connection with the Picture and exploitation of the 
Picture in any and all media now existing or thereafter devised throughout 
the world in perpetuity, and in connection with the advertising, exhibition 
and/or other exploitation of any of the foregoing including commercial 
advertising and publicity tie-ups relating thereto.

5. CREDIT: Provided that Contractor performs fully all of his/her 
services and obligations hereunder, Contractor shall receive credit 
listed above. Such credit shall appear on screen on all copies of the 
Picture. All other aspects of Contractor’s credit shall be in 
Production Company’s sole discretion. Upon notice from Contractor of 
Production Company’s failure to comply with the credit provisions of 
this Paragraph 5, stating the nature of such non-compliance in 
reasonable detail, Production Company shall use reasonable efforts to 
cure such failure prospectively. No casual or inadvertent failure by 
Production Company, and no failure of any third party, to accord such 
credit shall be a breach of this Agreement.

6. WARRANTIES AND REPRESENTATIONS: Contractor warrants and represents that: 
(a) his/her services will be rendered personally; (b) except to the extent 
furnished to him/her, the materials created by him/her will be original and 
the use thereof by Production Company will not violate the personal or 
proprietary rights of any party; (c) Production Company will not incur any 
liability or financial obligation to any third party based on the creation 
and use of Contractor’s materials; and Contractor agrees to defend, 
indemnify, and hold harmless Production Company, its licensees, 
distributors, successors and assigns (and their respective directors, 
officers, employees and agents) harmless from and against any losses, 
costs, expenses (including reasonable attorneys’ fees), judgments, 
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settlements and damages resulting from any claim which, if sustained, would 
constitute a breach of any of the foregoing warranties and representations.

7. INDEPENDENT CONTRACTOR: Contractor is an independent Contractor and not 
an employee of Production Company. All unemployment and disability 
insurance, workmen’s compensation contributions, social security, income 
tax and other withholdings, deductions and payments required by federal, 
state or local laws to be made in connection with Contractor’s services 
hereunder are the sole responsibility of Contractor, and Contractor agrees 
to indemnify and hold harmless Production Company from any claims and 
liability in connection therewith.

8. MISCELLANEOUS: This agreement sets forth the entire agreement between 
the parties with respect to the subject matter hereof, supersedes any prior 
oral or written understandings, and may be modified only by a writing 
signed by the parties. This agreement shall be governed by the law of the 
state of New York, applicable to contracts made and entirely performed 
therein. Any claim, controversy or difference between the parties hereto, 
arising out of or relating to this agreement shall be settled by binding 
arbitration before a single arbitrator in New York City in accordance with 
the rules then obtaining of the American Arbitration Association, and 
judgment upon the award rendered may be entered in any court of any forum 
having jurisdiction thereof. This agreement is not subject to the 
jurisdiction of any union or guild or collective bargaining agreement.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties have herein below signed this agreement as 
of the date first above written.

      ARTIST HOUSE, INC. CONTRACTOR

BY: Name(sign):     

  
      _______________________

Dan Kelly, President Name(print): _______________________  

Address:  _______________________

         _______________________

Date:     _______________________


